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Senior Coimsel-
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-1608 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
stnourse@aep.com 

The Honorable Alan R. Schriber 
Chairman 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: Don Marquis 138 kVLine Project Amended 
Certificate, Case No. 08-974-EL-BTA 

Dear Chairman Schriber: 

On October 28,2008, the Board granted the certificate amendment requested in this 
case by Columbus Southem Power Company (CSP). In the process of obtaining 
easements for this project, one ofthe private property owners requested that CSP 
relocate the centerline out of a wooded area through a clearing instead. CSP plans 
to implement this minor change and a map ofthe adjustment is attached. This 
adjustment should not be considered an amendment since, consistent with OAC 
4906-5-10(A)(6), it is within 2,000 feet ofthe study corridor, will not impact any 
additional landowners, and will not create further impacts within the planned right-
of-way ofthe proposed facility. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information 
conceming this minor change. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

idially, 

Steven T. Nourse 
Senior Attomey 
American Electric Power Service 
Corporation 
1 Riverside Plaza, 29* Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Telephone: (614) 716-1608 
Facsimile: (614) 717-2950 
E-mail: stnourse@aep>com 

cc: Jon Pawley, OPSB Staff 
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